
 

 

 

 
03/27/2024  
 
Subject: Change to SAE/USCAR-2, Revision 8, (Letter #13)  
 
Changes have been made to the USCAR-2 specification. Comments and questions can be sent to 
EWCAP@uscar.org.  
 

Situation:    

The scope of USCAR-2 is currently limited to 20V, but recent assessments have shown that USCAR-2 

testing can be used to 60V. Therefore, the scope of USCAR-2 (Section 1) is changed as shown. It is 

understood that arcing performance of 20V and 60V connectors may be different, but this is not 

relevant since USCAR-2 does not have an arcing test.  
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